
Information for Visitors

Hand Disinfection

Hospital Hygiene

It does not matter whether it is a doctor, the nursing, 
service or cleaning staff – we, at the UKE, take the 
topic of hygiene very seriously. We are committed to 
the protection of our patients’ safety with no Ifs or 
Buts. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns.

Please refer to: www.uke.de/hygiene  
for further information



Dear visitors,

We care very much about our patients‘ safety.

To avoid transmitting infections at the hospital, adhe-
ring to hygiene measures plays a major role with hand 
hygiene being the most important factor. 

We kindly ask you to adhere to the hygiene measures 
in order to protect your relatives and other patients. 
Please coordinate with the nursing staff on the ward 
in advance when visiting with children.

We greatly appreciate your 
cooperation!

Please contact the nursing staff if you have any 
questions regarding hand disinfection or other hygi-
ene procedures. If desired, we will gladly arrange an 
individual hygiene counseling for you.

Here is a comprehensive list of the most important  
information on how to disinfect your hands: 

Where? 
•	 Please always disinfect your hands directly in the 

patient’s room. 

When? 
•	 When entering or leaving the room.

•	 As well as after blowing your nose, sneezing  
or coughing. 

•	 If you have a cold, please ask for a surgical mask  
and wear it covering your mouth and nose. 

How? 
•	 Take 2 to 3 portions of hand disinfectant from  

the dispenser. 

•	 Evenly and thoroughly distribute the disinfectant 
over the entire surface of your hands and wrists  
until the fluid is absorbed into your skin.


